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Shane Nani with members of the East Perth 
Concrete team.  
 
 

 
Curtin University engineering students during 
their guided tour in May. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

We are pleased to be able to communicate with you once again and provide an               
update on our operations and what we are doing in the local community.  
 
Update on application to continue operations in East Perth 
Application to modify existing approval submitted 
Since our last door knock around the community and newsletter, we have lodged an              
application with the City of Vincent to continue operating in East Perth. The key              
areas of change includes extending the approval past the current expiry date and             
voluntarily setting a specific truck route to and from our concrete plant to reduce the               
impact of truck movements on local streets. ​If you have any queries relating to this               
application, please do not hesitate to contact Holcim with the details provided on the              
bottom of this page. 
 
Community activities 
Curtin University visited East Perth Concrete in May  
In May, seventy eight engineering students from Curtin University undertook a           
guided tour of our East Perth Concrete Plant. During the day, students learned about              
quality management, truck compliance, safety and water management. This was a           
great opportunity for future leaders of the industry to be exposed to the day to day                
operations of a concrete plant.  
 
Holcim joins East Perth Community Safety Group 
Holcim recently joined the East Perth Community Safety Group (EPCSG). In June,            
General Manager, Rebecca Reeves attended their quarterly meeting to hear from a            
variety of speakers of matters important to the local residents and business.  
 
The EPCSG exists to inform residents of crime and safety issues and promote 
community spirit. For more information of the EPCSG, please visit 
http://www.eastperthsafety.net/​.  
 
Community feedback and how you can be involved 
Community feedback is important to Holcim as it helps guide decision making for our              
operations. Please don’t hesitate to contact us should you have any questions,            
concerns or feedback. Likewise, don’t forget to let us know of any community             
projects or needs and we will strive to help out wherever possible.  
 
Further information 
Contact: ​Shane Nani  
Phone:​ 0429 791 306 ​Email:​ ​shane.nani@lafargeholcim.com 
www.holcim.com.au/eastperth 
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